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RE: Road closure extension  

To the local residents  

I am writing to you on behalf of Balfour Beatty in connection with the road closure at Devils 

Bridge on Bleadon Road. Unfortunately, due to safety critical circumstances we have to 

extend the duration of the road closure on the bridge until the 9th of June.  

The works involve re-casing brickwork to the first brick ring of the arch, this was not in our 

original scope of works, but are critical to the stability of the lower ring of bricks on the arch 

of the bridge. This work has only come to light as the work has progressed, it is essential that 

we carry out these works so we can hand the bridge back in in safe condition so it can 

perform its purpose for years to come. 

Apologies for how much of an inconvenience the road closure has caused to you and thank 

you for your understanding in this unavoidable matter. Your patience and support is greatly 

appreciated.  

24Hour National Helpline 03457 11 41 41 

Kind regards                                                                                          

Balfour Beatty                                                                    

 

                          


